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Brad and Regina have been involved in missionary work in Guatemala since 1985.  They 
successfully guided the UPC of Guatemala through the nationalization process in 2005 
and now all the governing positions in the UPC of Guatemala are filled by nationals.  The 
Thompsons are the Supervising Missionaries of Guatemala and are over the Bible school 
and training ministries.  Brad is also a member of the Global Education Committee and the 
GATS Coordinator for Central America/Caribbean.   

The newest ministry in Guatemala is H.O.M.E. International, a beautiful complex for 
children who have been abandoned on the streets of Guatemala.  This is one of the few 
UPCI Children’s Homes around the world.   
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